
From: Robert Craig [mailto:Robert.Craig@penrith.city]  

Sent: Thursday, 1 December 2016 4:42 PM 

To: Richard Seddon 

Subject: RE: Oakdale South - Restriction on Title - Bushfire Protection  

 

Richard, 

 

The revised condition wording below is acceptable to Council. 

 

Regards. 

 

Robert Craig  

Principal Planner  

 

E Robert.Craig@penrith.city  

T +612 4732 7593 | F +612 4732 7958 |   
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